
TOREAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Child Protection/Safeguarding Team 

Designated Teacher:  Miss Morrow (lmorrow225@c2kni.net) 

Deputy Designated Teacher:  Mrs Wells (ywells497@c2kni.net) 

School Governor:  Mrs H Apsley (brian_apsley@fastmail.co.uk) 

 

Parent Interviews 

Monday 24th – Thursday 27th  Parent Consultations. Children will eat their lunch in school.   

    Pick up time for these dates:  P1 – P3  12.20pm 

                  P4 – P7             12.30pm 

You should have received your time for your consultation. If you are unable to fulfil this, 

please let the teacher know asap.  

 

Interviews will last 10 mins.  We will endeavour, with your help, to stick to this. Please be 

patient if your call or interview is a little late.   

If you are attending in person, you should wait outside (shelter/benches) and a member of 

staff will come and get you. Only 1 parent should attend, and children should not be brought 

to the interview. 

Social distancing will be adhered to during the in-person interviews.  

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 28th Oct                         Flu vaccination by School Nurse. 

 

Monday 31st Oct – Friday 4th Nov    Half Term Holiday (inclusive)  

 

Saturday 12th November           AQE Familiarizing Day for P7 at Larne Grammar School 

 

Swimming 

P7 children who are doing the AQE test will not be going swimming on Monday 24.10.22 

 

Primary 1 

Unfortunately, the Larne Times had a technical problem with their printer and our P1 

children did not appear in the Primary 1 Supplement of the paper last week.  If you have not 

already got this week’s paper, our P1 class have a great picture on the front cover. 

 

Sickness 

Please err on the side of caution if your child is ill. Keeping your child off a few days, will 

help to keep us all safe.  Remember children must be clear of vomiting/diarrhoea for 48 

hours from their last bout before returning to school. 

If your child has any signs of Covid, they should be off school for 3 full days.  

 

Healthy, Happy Minds 

All places have now been allocated and a waiting list has been put in place. 

 

After Schools 

It is important that children are picked up on time.  
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Digital Parenting 

 

Each family will receive a Vodafone Digital Parenting Magazine on Monday 24th October 

2022. Please take the time to read through it as it may contain useful information on how to 

keep your family safe in the online world.  

We try to give families as much information as we can but if there is something in particular 

that you would like information or support with, please email Mrs Wells 

ywells497@c2kni.net and she will endeavour to help if she can. 

 

 

C L Morrow 

Principal         21.10.2022 

 

Community Information 

Millbrook Church of the Nazarene are joining with Millbrook Community Association and 

ROC Northern Ireland to hold a Winter Coat Project.  

If you would like any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact myself on 

07942551002.  
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